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23rd September 2021. 
 
Christmas Card Project – Art Projects for Schools 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that this year we will once again be participating in the Christmas Card 
Project with Art Projects for Schools Ltd (APFS). The project is a great opportunity to 
recognise and celebrate your child's creativity, whilst raising some funds for school, and the items 
your child makes are great to send 
to family and friends. 
 
The accompanying artwork your child has created will be reproduced in full colour onto 
greetings cards that are available in packs of 12. Additional items will also be available,  
such as a pack of 6 luxury, gloss-coated cards, gift tags and wrapping paper. 
 
Very soon we will be sending your child home with the artwork they have created, so please keep 
an eye out for this. On the reverse of their artwork there will be a sticker with a unique code 
attached to it. To order, you will need to visit www.apfsorders.co.uk, and input this unique artwork 
code, along with your child's first name and surname. You will then need to hand back your child’s 
artwork to your child’s class teacher so that it can be sent to APFS for scanning. Don’t worry we 
will provide you with this information once the artwork has been completed.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Gibbins 
Head of School. 
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